
White Lodge Medical Practice 

Relocation Newsletter - August 2021 
Dear Patients, 

The works at the Chase Side Primary Care Centre progress, but we have been informed that the construction 

will be likely completed in November. Therefore, we have no choice but to postpone our relocation to late 

autumn. We will not announce the exact date until we are absolutely certain when it will take place.  

All patients with mobile numbers will receive a text with the link to the relocation notification letter.  

Therefore it is paramount that we have your current contact details. If you recently changed your number, 

please notify us immediately. Patients who do not have mobile numbers will receive a standard letter four 

weeks before the relocation date.  

Works on the interior of the practice continue. We are installing the lift, windows and glazing.  

For those of you who would like to learn more and participate in the discussion about the future of White 

Lodge Medical Practice, please join our Patient Participation Group by registering and attending our next 

meeting on Wednesday, 8th September 2021.   https://whitelodgemedicalpractice.nhs.uk/navigator/patient-

participation-group-registration/ 

Please be advised that we have added a section on the website to inquire specifically about the relocation. 

We aim to respond within five working days. https://whitelodgemedicalpractice.nhs.uk/navigator/ask-a-

question-about-the-relocation/ 

Work in Progress  


